
NORTHEAST NEIGHBORS AND FRIENDS 

BOARD MEETING 

MARCH 25, 2017 
 

The meeting was called to order by Tania Hunt at 9:06 a.m. at Financial Plus Credit Union on 

Saturday, March 25, 2017.  In attendance were the following:  Tania Hunt, Norm Kamm, Linda 

Westergaard, Shelly Rodriguez, Valerie Madison, Paul Sadler, and Marge Ramsey. 

 

Since Tania had not heard back from Callie (Parks and Rec), she scheduled Julie Reed and Jay 

Willsher from Luther Park.  She will ask Callie to attend our April meeting as speaker.  She 

plans on having David Jahn (Arborist) for May.   

 

Paul Sadler said that he now holds the Chair position of Northeast Neighbors since Marty Mauk 

has resigned that position.  Northeast Neighbors next meeting will be held on April 17th at 6:00 

p.m. at the East Side Library.  Their speaker will be talking about lead paint removal grant.  The 

group will be less political.   

 

Linda Westergaard has received the new wristbands that say “We Support Our Immigrant and 

Refugee Neighbors” and we all received some to pass out when we go to meetings.  She then 

asked if Northeast Neighbors and Friends would like to host a meeting on how to run a meeting 

and different things.  She said she has been working with Chris Johansen to help with this. 

 

Linda announced that Trash Bash will be on Friday, April 21st.  They will be working at Sargent 

Park.  There was discussion regarding a grant for butterflies.  Norm has some milkweed that he 

planted last year.   

 

Arnie DeWitt, owner of Eastside Storage at 3800 East University is wanting to add to his 

existing building on the north this year.  He will need approval.   
 

Our next Board meeting will be Saturday, April 22, 2017 at Financial Plus Credit Union with our 

regular meeting being held on Monday, April 24th. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 9:57 a.m. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Marge Ramsey, Secretary 


